Growing responsible global citizens

Benchill Primary School Benchill Road Wythenshawe Manchester M22 8EJ

Tel: 0161 998 3075

Email: admin@benchill.manchester.sch.uk Website: www.benchill.manchester.sch.uk

22nd November 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,



Year 3 are going on an 'Evening Extravaganza' to The Lowry, Salford Quays.

The evening will consist of leaving school at 4 p.m, going for a meal in a restaurant and then to the theatre to see 'The Grinch That Stole Christmas' at The Lowry theatre.

The trip is on Tuesday 17th December 2019. Further details about food choices, times of trip etc will follow.

The total cost of the trip should be £60. School are subsidising the trip and asking for £20.

In order to secure a place on the trip we are asking for full payment by **Tuesday 10**th **December**. There are a limited number of places, they will be given on a first come, first served basis.

The trip can be paid for in either of the following 2 ways:

- 1) Pay by card at the office
- 2) Pay online using ParentPay. If you have not registered before, please come to the school office to get a registration form.

If you wish for your child to go on the trip, please complete the form below and return with full payment by **Tuesday 10**th **December**.

If you need any advice concerning the payment, such as setting up a payment plan, please contact the office or speak to your child's class teacher.

Thank you,	a.
Miss Holt and Year 3 Staff	
I give permission for my child 'Evening Extravaganza'.	to attend the Year 3
Name of parent/carer:	
Signed:	Date:













